BFAS

BULGARIAN AUTOMOBILE SPORTS FEDERATION

55A, Todor Kableshkov Bvld., 1680 Sofia, Bulgaria, Tel.: (+359 2) 9876474, fax: (+359 2) 9872622 e-mail: office@bfas.bg www.bfas.bg

Dear Sirs,

The Board of BFAS vote Rally Serbia 2018 to be part of Bulgarian National Championship 2018.

Following the good traditions between our two federations and the big interest from our competitors and drivers, we expect your confirmation for approval Rally Serbia 2018 to be part of Bulgarian National Championship 2018 and looking forward to receive preferential conditions to Bulgarian competitors and drivers.

The official communication on this matter should continue through official e-mail: office@bfas.bg or via phone with the Chairman of the Bulgarian Automobile sports federation Mr. Vladimir Iliev:

Sofia, 2018

Chairman: Vladimir Iliev

Bulgarian Automobile Sports Federation